
 

Life Education  
Healthy Harold and the 
Life Education van will 
be visiting Talbingo 
Public. School on 
Monday, 26th March 
2018.  

 
Students in will participate in the “Safety Rules” 
program (Year K-2) and the “Relate, Respect, 
Connect program (Years 3-6)  
 

 

Bluearth Sustainability Program 
On Wednesday we will travel to Humula Public 
School for a great day of learning and 
activities with the other ALPSS network schools.  
 

Students are reminded:  
• to arrive at school ready for the bus 

departure of 8.00am.   
• to pack your morning tea and bring a drink 

bottle 
• to wear sports uniform and joggers  
• to bring a jacket in case of cooler or wet 

weather.  
We should return to school at around 4.00pm.  
 

 
Cabramurra School Visits 
We will continue our fortnightly visits to 
Cabramurra on Thursday, 12th April 2018.  
 
Temperatures are cooling down in the 
mountain so remember to bring some warm 
clothes.   Departure will be 8.00am from 
school, returning at around 4.00pm. 
 

 
Keyboard Fees – Term 1 
Keyboard fees for Term 1 were due today   
(Friday, 23rd March).  
 
If you have not already paid your $50.00 
please do so as soon as possible. Fee notices 
for Term 2 Keyboard lessons will be sent home 
early next term  
 
If you are experiencing difficulty in meeting 
this payment, please see Mrs Levey to discuss 
options, including school assistance. 

Diary Dates 
 

Week 9 Monday, 26th March 2018 

Monday Life Education Van  
Cabramurra P.S. visit our school 

Wednesday Bluearth, Humula P.S. 

Friday Good Friday – Public Holiday 

Week 10 Monday 2nd April 2018 

Monday Easter Monday – Public Holiday 

Week 11 Monday, 9th April 2018 

Monday Cabramurra P.S. visit our school 

Thursday We visit Cabramurra P.S. 

Friday Last day of Term 1 
 

 

P&C Easter Raffle  
Thanks to everyone who has contributed items 
for the P&C’s Easter raffle.  Members have 
been busy selling tickets both in Talbingo and 
Tumut and thank the community for their 
support.  
 
There are several prizes to be won and these 
will be drawn on Easter Saturday (1/4/18) 

 

 
P&C Talbingo Golf Day Raffle 
Talbingo is expecting lots of visitors from 
throughout the region for the Golf day 
competition this weekend.  
 
The P&C will conduct a special raffle with 
prizes to please any fisherman.  
 
Members will be selling tickets throughout the 
weekend; drawing the prizes in time for the 
winners to take them home when they leave. 
 

 
Thank you Mrs Adams 
Staff and students would like thank Mrs Adams 
for looking after us so well whilst Mrs Pullen has 
been on holiday and Mrs Levey away at a 
conference.  We’ve had a great time and 
hope you have too.  
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During Term 1 we have learnt a lot of 
interesting things. 


